
OPOA STANDING RULE 

PURCHASE OF PLAQUE FOR OPOA BOARD MEMBERS 

 

All board and executive members of the OPOA, with one or more years on the board 
may receive a plaque or similar type of award for their service. Board members who 
receive this shall be in good standing with the board when they leave their position. The 
purchase may be up to $100.00 for the item of recognition that is given to the board 
member.  
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